
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Joint Resolution 34 

Testimony Packet 

House Resources Committee 

  



Good Morning, 

 

I support this bill to support oil and gas leasing in the NPRA. 

 

Thanks,  

 

Patrick Rose 

Northern Industrial Training, LLC. 

Vice President of Business Services and Solutions 

3201 C Street Suite 308 

Anchorage, AK 

 

House Resources: 

 

I understand this resolution will be heard today in Juneau. As a lifelong Alaskan, raising my family here 

and hoping my children will enjoy rewarding careers in Alaska, I would like to state my support for 

leasing and development in NPRA. 

 

Thank you! 

Kelly 

 

Kelly M. Droop, PMP 

Chief Operating Officer 

Colville Inc. 

4300 B St. Suite 308 

Anchorage, AK 99503 

 

Please support this bill.   
 
Tom Hendrix 



Hendrix & Associates, LLC 
 

 

Hello, 

 

I strongly support HJR 34, as do my employees. After two very rough Covid years and the current 

Ukrainian crisis,  Alaska and this country desperately needs to increase domestic oil and gas production. 

Please vote to pass HJR 34. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chuck Heath 

 

Dear Committee Members: 

 

On behalf of the Alaska Support Industry Alliance and their 500 member companies, I am writing to 

thank you for hearing HJR 34 and to express our support for the resolution.   Oil and gas exploration and 

development in NPRA is critical to the future of our state.   The global dynamics occurring currently 

highlight the need for America’s energy independence and Alaska has the energy that America 

needs.   Let’s develop it here in Alaska,  responsibly! 

 

Thank you for your consideration.   

 

 

I am writing in support of HJR 34 concerning the federal government’s management of the National 

Petroleum Reserve Alaska.  This is a well written Joint Resolution and should be approved and sent with 

little discussion. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Bob Stinson 

Sr. Vice President, Alaska  

Price Gregory International, LLC 



 

 

Dear House Resource Committee, 

Please pass out of committee the resolution in support of oil and gas leasing and development in the 

NPRA. 

Thanks and regards, 

Pete Stokes 

 


